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Our ref 40 15 0862

Your ref Mr Nuon Chea Case 002 02

Dear Mr Roberts

Thanks for your letter of this past August 26th in which you informed me firstly that you have not received a copy of

the letter from Mr Koppe dated this past April 21st with annexes My apologies for this Attached you will find the

letter dated this past 21 April from Mr Koppe The annexes are also included with the note that these annexes of

course are already familiar to you from the case itself annexes

Secondly you note in your letter of 26 August that I make no mention in my correspondence of the addendum of 19

February 2016 E378 1 That would be because I am not aware of any such addendum Until now I have based my

investigation on the complaint submitted by you dated 11 December 2015 and thereafter in so far as I can verify this

I did not receive any addendum from you

Against this background I would ask you to still or once again send me that addendum After evaluating it I will see

whether it is more practical to deal further with that addendum as a part of the complaint already being investigated

or whether it would be preferable to start up a new investigation into the complaint or complaint elements included

in that addendum this also because the reaction of Mr Koppe to the complaint letter dated 11 December 2015 is

already available and it is now up to you to react to it

In any event I will decide about this immediately after taking cognisance of the addendum and will then inform you of

my decision

From your letter of this past 26 August it is not clear whether Mr Koppe received a copy thereof As is indicated in the

national guidelines for handling complaints by the Dean that were sent to you earlier it is a part of the investigation

that the parties be informed of one another s position and the correspondence that is being exchanged about it within

the framework of the investigation Hence I am forwarding to Mr Koppe a copy of your letter of 26 August as well as a

copy of this letter

I look forward to receiving your response and remain

Sincerely yours

[Signature]

P N van Regteren Altena
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